
 

 

“Walking Together” - Papal Visit to Canada  

July 24 to 29, 2022 

 

The Holy Father will visit Canada from July 24 to July 29, 2022. Pope Francis’ historic visit to 

Canada will provide an opportunity for the Pope to listen and dialogue with Indigenous Peoples 

and to address the impact of residential schools in Canada. 

The Holy Father will begin his Canadian visit by traveling to Edmonton, Alberta, then to Quebec 

City, St. Anne-de-Beaupré and then to Iqaluit, Nunavut before returning to Rome. 

Drawing on the theme, “Walking Together”, the Holy Father’s journey of reconciliation, healing 

and hope includes visits to a former residential school, Indigenous pilgrimage sites, and several 

private and public events, including two public Masses. 

Parishes are encouraged to share the details of the Papal Visit with parishioners on your Parish 

websites and social media. Please share this link from the Papal Visit’s official website:  

http://www.papalvisit.ca/ (English) or http://www.visitepapale.ca/ (French). You can also find 

detailed information on the Healing and Reconciliation Journey and the Papal Visit on our 

diocesan website: https://hamiltondiocese.com/papal-visit-2022/.   

We will be sharing additional live streaming details as they are confirmed in the days ahead. 

Please direct all media requests to:  

Pamela Aleman 

Communications and Public Relations Manager  

289-253-7696 

paleman@hamiltondiocese.com.  
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